
 

 

Year 4 Remote Education Timetable | Spring 1                    

 

Year Four (Week Commencing Monday 25th January 2021) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Multiplying and Dividing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Multiplying and Dividing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Area 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Area 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Area 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
English 

Grammar 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

English 
Non-fiction Recount 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Non-fiction Recount 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Non-fiction Recount 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Spelling 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Wider Curriculum 
Earthquakes and Volcanoes  
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 

Wider Curriculum 
Earthquakes and Volcanoes 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Wider Curriculum 
Earthquakes in Chile 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
The Living world 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Science 
The Living world 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
 

Children are expected to read daily using their books or Oxford Owl accounts. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z36tyrd
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z36tyrd
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zjbg87h
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zjbg87h
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zjbg87h
https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year/year-4/subjects/english-grammar
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z2yycdm
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z2yycdm
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z2yycdm
https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year/year-4/subjects/english-spelling
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z849q6f/articles/zd9cxyc
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z849q6f/articles/zj89t39
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/building-locational-knowledge-south-america-f4d0
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z6wwxnb
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z6wwxnb
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Year Four (Week Commencing Monday 4th January 2021) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

English 
Journalistic writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Wider Curriculum 
Earthquakes and Volcanoes  
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 

Science 
Electricity  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Wider Curriculum 
Earthquakes and Volcanoes  
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 

Science 
Electricity  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Science 
Electricity  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
 

Children are expected to read daily using their books or their Myon/Oxford Owl accounts. 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-6dbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journalistic-writing-based-on-traditional-tales-0887
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/mountains-volcanoes-and-earthquakes-e02a
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/electrical-circuits-06f7
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/electrical-circuits-06f7
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/mountains-volcanoes-and-earthquakes-e02a
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/electrical-circuits-06f7
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/electrical-circuits-06f7
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/electrical-circuits-06f7
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/electrical-circuits-06f7

